SPRING AND SUMMER BRINGS
MISSIONARIES TO OUR DOORS -
SHARE THE ORTHODOX FAITH

As the weather improves missionaries from various religions tend
to appear at our homes. At St. Vladimir's we have many pamphlets
and booklets on the Orthodox Faith that are free for anyone to take.
These can be found at the back of the church near the main
entrance doors. Please feel free to take information home with
you to share with the missionaries that come to visit you. It
seems only fair that if they want us to take their information that
we offer them information about Orthodox Christianity. Many
missionaries have found the Orthodox Church in this way. No one
is mandated to do this, but if you would like to you are welcome
to. Please feel free to contact Fr. Gregory with questions in this
regard.



